
PVDA Storm/Screen Door 

For those of you interested in having storm doors installed on your homes before the winter 

season sets in, this is the information that you must know: 

Any homeowner wanting to install a storm/screen door has to submit a request in writing to 

Charlie Hass at Mperial Asset Management for approval prior to purchasing the door, and 

when submitting your request for approval, please indicate which Larson Door Model you are 
interested in purchasing.  Also, note that the only door color that the Board will be approving is 

one that has a white frame; the door handle should be curved, similar to the front door of your 

home; and the door handle should be in a brushed nickel finish. 

The best price for the recommended storm/screen door is at The Door Store, Inc, 1916 

Waukegan Road, in Glenview, 847-724-7300.  They have offered a 10% discount on 

the doors if at least five are purchased. 

These are the storm/screen doors model numbers that are available to you as a Provenance 

Villa Homeowner: 

Larson Door #156, with bar half way up and hidden closure, $970, includes tax and installation 
(minus 10%) 

Larson Door #146, same door but with 2 hydraulic closures, $914, includes tax and installation 

(minus 10%) 

LarsonDoor #159, full view with no bar and hidden closure, $980, includes tax and installation 

(minus 10%) 

Larson Door #149, full view with no bar and 2 hydraulic closures, $814, includes tax and 

installation (minus 10%) 

You are welcome to purchase your door from any dealer, just keep in mind that you must 
choose from the above four model of Larson doors in white with a brushed nickel curved handle. 

As a side note:  Full glass doors may be very heavy to handle when changing over to the screen 
in the summer. 


